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WESTLANDS SITE GRANTED
Posted on May 24, 2017

We are delighted to announce that listed building consent and planning permission have been granted at this
site in Olney. We provided town planning advice in relation to the extension and change of use of this grade II
listed building, working extensively with the Council to ensure a positive result for our client.

The description of development is as follows:

Change of Use of former residential care facility (Class C2) to restaurant and bar (Class A3/A4) with internal
alterations, demolition of existing 2 storey rear extension and replace with new single storey extension

We are delighted with the outcome and wish our clients every success in implementing the permission.

Please click on the image below to find out further information on this project.
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